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August 6, 2009 
 
Missouri Gas Utility, Inc. is required to file tariff sheets to show the additional territory to be added to 
its new Southern System, which serves the towns of Green Ridge, Cole Camp, Lincoln and Warsaw.  
This additional territory was necessary to accommodate a route change for the main line to avoid a 
section of US Hwy 65 that will be expanded to four lanes over the next several years.  The addition of 
this territory was approved in Docket No. GA-2009-0422.   
 
In reviewing the MGU tariff, this addition of the southern system required a revision of only two sheets: 
 
Current Tariff Sheet   New Tariff Sheet   Concerning 
Original Sheet No. 3A   First Revised Sheet No. 3A  Map 
Original Sheet No. 4A   First Revised Sheet No. 4A  Legal Description 
 
In addition to these substantive changes, in reviewing the tariff sheets filed in Docket GA-2009-0264, 
MGU has discovered that the Revision number on Sheet 11 was incorrect.  The filed Sheet 11 was 
marked as First Revised, replacing Original.  It should have been Second Revised, replacing First 
Revised.  None of the remaining portion of Sheet 11 is in error.  MGU would like to make this 
correction: 
 
Current Tariff Sheet   New Tariff Sheet   Concerning 
First Revised Sheet No. 11  Second Revised Sheet No. 11  GS Class 
 
With these additions and the correction, MGU believes that the tariff sheets pertaining to its Southern 
System are now complete and correct. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tim Johnston, P.E. 
Executive Vice President 
Missouri Gas Utility, Inc. 
 


